UTERN is looking to fill in its executive team for 2015~2016!



The University Toronto of **Environmental** Resource Network (UTERN) is an umbrella organization that serves as the meeting point for everyone in the university community concerned about the health of our environment. With the 50-cent levy it receives from all University of Toronto undergraduate and graduate students, UTERN innovative funds and community-focused environmental events and initiatives on all three UofT campuses.

For the 2015-2016 academic year, we are looking for:

- President (1)
- Treasurer (1)
- Project Manager (1)
- Executive Secretary (1)
- Internal Liaison (1)
- External Liaison (1)
- Environment Week Coordinator (1)
- Outreach Coordinator (1)
- Director of Technology (1)
- UTM, UTSC, and GSU Representative (1 each)

All students covered by the UTERN levy – graduate and undergraduate – are

eligible to run for a position. More details can be found on our website at http://utern.org.

If interested, please submit your candidacy statement before March 13, 2015 to utern.toronto@gmail.com and CC the CRO at chloe.lopez@mail.utoronto.ca. Include your name, position you are running for, and a short blurb about yourself – your year, program of study, interests, qualifications, vision for the position if elected, etc. Max word count is 200 – be creative!

Your candidacy statement will be posted the UTERN website and Facebook page. Voting will take place online at voting.utoronto.ca from March 24~26, 2015. Please check our website or Facebook page at http://www.facebook.com/uoftern for continual updates.

Successful candidates for the 2015-2016 executive team will be compensated for their work under the University of Toronto Work-Study Program.

We look forward to hearing from you!